FW: RK1721 FW: Youghal - Review of AVR report

From: Noeleen Keavey

Sent: 28 August 2006 14:56

To: Ann Bosley

Subject: FW: RK1721 FW: Youghal - Review of AVR report

Attachments. Y ougha EPA 280806.pdf
Ann - could you look after this ?

Thanks

From: Ciara Maxwell [mailto:c.maxwell@epa.ie]

Sent: 28 August 2006 14:55

To: Noeleen Keavey

Subject: FW: RK1721 FW: Youghal - Review of AVR report

Noeleen,
Please file this e-mail as additional unsolicited information in relation to AVR 's licence application Reg.
No. W0211-01. .
Regards, Ciara. é\}@
0»‘@
NS
£x°

From: Sinead Hickey [mailto:sinead.hickey@sws. |e]&0\>\@6
Sent: 28 August 2006 14:38 ‘\OoQé@
To: Ciara Maxwell L
Subject: FW: RK1721 FW: Youghal - Rewegg;ﬁ\&VR report

O
Hi Ciara, \é\g

o(@\

Copy of letter in the post Valarie will respond to it and is resetting BOD limit to 20mg/l . Any probs give me
a shout
tks a mill
Sinead

Sinead Hickey
Project Manager

SWS Energy Services
Member of SWS Group
Tel: +353 23 29164
Fax:+353 23 43640
WWW.swsenergy.ie
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FW: RK1721 FW: Youghal - Review of AVR report

From: Sinead Hickey [mailto:sinead.hickey@sws.ie]

Sent: 28 August 2006 14:36

To: 'Valerie Hannon'

Subject: RE: RK1721 FW: Youghal - Review of AVR report

Hi Valarie,
Copy of letter which is in the post
Tks a mill and hope you enjoy your hols.

Sinead

This email has been scanned by the Messagelabs Email Security System.
For more information please visit http://www.messagel abs.com/email
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SWS Energy Services

MEMBER OF

(5 sws e

Ms Valerie Hannon

Executive Scientist

Wastewater Lab

Environmental Division Cork County Council
Inniscarra Laboratories

Inniscarra

Co Cork

Licencing Unit
Office of Licensing and Guidance & (Z@
, , S

Environmental Protection Agency @65\

Headquarters Q&
PO Box 3000 @5,\\
Johnstown castle Estate &%9\

Co Wexford ooQ
28" August 2006 &

Re: Waste Licence Application Reg. 211-1 AVR Environmental

Dear Ms Hannon,

With regard to the above referenced licence and the issue of a Section 52 with respect to emission of

effluent | would be grateful if you could revise the emission limit for BOD to a limit of 20mg/I.

If you have any further queries with respect to this please contact the undersigned.

Kind regards

Sinead Hickey
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